
Welcome to another KS1 newsletter.  We hope you enjoyed looking at last week’s? 
If you have any ideas of what you would like to see in future newsletters just let 

one of your teachers know. 

 

 

Joke of the week!  

Why is the number 
six so scared? 

Answer at the bottom of the page. 

Answer: Because seven eight nine!  

 

 

Read the clues to work out the number I have 
chosen on the grid below... 

Where am I?  

Can you work out where I went for a 
walk?  

Week 4 

Did you spot Millie... 

It is a 2 digit number. 

It is  in the 5x table. 

It is less than 25. 

It is  odd. 

The number is…. 

She was inside 
the coffee 
table! 



Time for our weekly news and updates. 

Remember to send us your photos, you may find yourself on the next newsletter! 

Mrs Rice is missing all the children 
from St Margaret’s Academy very 

much. She has loved receiving photos of 
all your learning at home. Please keep 
sending your teacher photos when you 

can., it always cheers them up :)  

Mrs Tandy is very impressed with 
Kaja’s Banana Project! She designed a 

banana surprise.  

Look at this won-
derful story map 

drawn by Kaja. Can’t 
wait to see the final 

story of Oliver’s Fruit! 

Mrs Turner was impressed 
with Oliver’s enthusiasm and 

ideas for his instructions. 
Well done Oliver, 

keep up the fab ef-
fort!  

Charlie has been 
enjoying the sun 
and gardening 
at the same 

time!  

As well as being out and about, 
spotting many different animals, 
Jake has written a fab set of 
instructions about ‘How to look 
after a puppy’. Well done Jake!  

 

Lyncoln has gone crazy for 
cows this week!  Must be all 
that learning about farms in 
your geography lessons! Well 
done Lyncoln.  

Check out Miley’s cake 
stand. Showing kindness 
to others as always. Well 
done Miley!  

This week we say Happy Birthday to Summer and 
Poppy. We hope you had a great day girls!  

Veronica has made some yummy 
chilli cups. She even wrote the 
instructions for her friends to 
make them too!  


